
From: tom Stone
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: Re: 17-FOIA-020 Response - Info – Iowa Pacific Trips (Stone)
Date: Saturday, February 04, 2017 1:12:22 PM

For personal use, I request the following.
 
 
 

1. Any and all contracts, board resolutions and management decisions that allowed Iowa Pacific and its
subsidiaries that allows or allowed Iowa Pacific to operate ANY TYPE OF TRAIN, including any and all
equipment movements under the Engineer Pilot Agreement, dated September 27, 2013, between Iowa
Pacific Holdings, LLC; its wholly-owned subsidiary Chicago Terminal Railroad and Metra, iin the years
2015 and 2016.

2. The revenue due to Metra from Iowa Pacific for each and every trip for each date in item "1" above in the
years 2015 and 2016.

3. The revenue actually paid to Metra from Iowa Pacific for each and every trip for each date in item
"1" above in the years 2015 and 2016.

T. Stone

On Friday, February 3, 2017 3:28 PM, FOIA Metra <FOIA@metrarr.com> wrote:

Dear Mr. Stone:
                        
Attached is Metra’s response to your above-mentioned request for records.  Thank you.
 
Freedom of Information Officer

 
Metra is one of the largest and most complex commuter rail systems in North America,
serving Cook, DuPage, Will, Lake, Kane and McHenry counties in Northeastern Illinois.
The agency provides service to and from downtown Chicago with 241 stations over 11
routes totaling nearly 500 route miles and approximately 1,200 miles of track. Metra
operates more than 700 weekday trains, providing about 300,000 passenger trips each
weekday.  
 
Like us on Facebook: Metra
Follow us on Twitter: @Metra
Visit us at www.metrarail.com
 


